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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 16, 1974 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Jerry Jones 

From: Dick Cheney 

Attached is a letter from the President's brother 
concerning a man named Bob VanderLaan. 

The individual probably is not up to the top job in 
the Legislative Liaison area of Transportation, 
but could fit into a job at the lower level, especially 
one dealing with state legislators and county offi cials. 

Can you stick that into the system and see that the 
man does , in fact, get heavy consideration. I did 
not want to send it direct to Personnel but rather 
to go through you so you could send an Action memo 
on i t. 

Attachment 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

-

WASHINGTON 

November 20, 1974 

BILL W"Cjif/ 
JERRY 

Attached is a letter from the Pre.sident' s brother concerning 

• 

a man named Bob VanderLaan. The individual probably is not 
up to the top job in the Legislative Liaison area of Transportation, 
but could fit into a job at the lower level, especially one dealing 
with state legislators and county officials. 

Would you please put this into the system and get back to this 
office with a report as to what considerations may be given for 
placing him by Friday, December 4. 

Thank you. 




